HAVE YOUR VOICE HEARD ABOUT MUSIC IN MIDLOTHIAN!

YOUTH MUSIC FOCUS GROUP

MEETINGS TO BE HELD IN MARCH, OPEN
TO PRIMARY AND SECONDARY PUPILS
INTERESTED IN RAISING MONEY TO
SUPPORT PLAYING MUSIC IN
MIDLOTHIAN

WEDNESDAY 4TH MARCH
4PM NEWBATTLE HIGH SCHOOL BRYANS Room 106
FRIDAY6TH MARCH
1PM LASSWADE HIGH SCHOOL ROOM 115
WEDNESDAY11THMARCH
4PM PENICUIK LIBRARY
WEDNESDAY18THMARCH
4PM DALKEITH/ST DAVIDS Campus Assembly Hall

Organised by a group of parents and young people working together to support music, who are seeking charitable status. Focus groups will be run by Rachael Moffat Volunteer and Annette Lang from Midlothian Council 0131 271 3923, annette.lang@midlothian.gov.uk